
September 22nd, 1926.

G. P. Goldthwaite, Esq 
Asst. Director of Publicity, 
Canadian national Railways, 
Montreal, Cue.

• »\

Dear Mr. Goldthwaite
This will acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of September 21st with reference to 
Imperial Institute exhibits.

Thank you very much for the 
trouble you have taken in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Prinoipal.
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